GCI-1046A FORFF (6-22) ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC SECURITY
Arizona Early Intervention Program (AzEIP)

Dear )

Thank you for your recent referral of to the Arizona Early
Intervention Program (AzEIP). We will contact the family within two days and at that time we will share some basic
information about early intervention. If the family is interested, we will arrange to meet with them to share further
information about early intervention and to begin the initial planning process, which may include: screening, evaluation
and assessment, determination of eligibility and, if the child is determined to be eligible for AzEIP, development of the
Individualized Family Service Plan (IFSP).

In order to provide you with additional information about the outcome of this referral, we must have parental consent. If
the parent consents, we will send additional information at the time of completion of eligibility determination.

Should you have any questions, or if you would like additional information about AzEIP, please feel free to contact me at

Sincerely,

Equal Opportunity Employer / Program « Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with
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